Dear Shire,

We are writing to you seeking an exemption of our rates for the Broomehill Village Co-op's property 30366 Great Southern Hwy or the imperial hotel. We are currently not trading and rates of \$5,935.44 will be a significant cost to our limited funds. The co-op is predominately owned by rate payers of the Broomehill Tambellup shire and I would think the greater shire would think it reasonable that we be granted an exemption to our rates. We Thank the shire for the exemptions granted in the past years and we look forward to paying rates in the future when we begin trading.

Regards Craig Bignell

Treasurer Broomehill Co-op